
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Dec 1, 2022 at 10:51 AM 
Subject: <B>Family Guided Routines Based Interventions (FGRBI) Self-Paced 
Course</b> 
To: 
 

 

Dear Practitioners and Service Coordinators, 

 

WV Birth to Three is pleased to announce the Family Guided Routines Based 

Interventions (FGRBI) self- paced course will be offered monthly beginning in 

January.   

 

FGRBI is an approach for providing early intervention services within a child and 

family’s natural environment.  With roots in activity- based intervention, FRBI focused on 

parent-implemented interventions for children ages birth to three.  FGRBI practices shift 

the role of practitioners to coaching families to embed interventions into their daily 

interactions with their child. 

 

This self-paced course will begin on the 1st of each month.  Once enrolled you are 

expected to complete all content within 30 calendar days. 

 

Once you complete the course, you will have the opportunity to sign up for the FGBRI 

Communities of Practice Courses to enhance implementation of these evidence-based 

practices and your family coaching.   

 

WV STARS and professional CEU’s are available for a variety of disciplines. 

 

To learn more and how to enroll, please copy and paste this URL into your 

internet browser: 

 

www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/files/FGRBI_flyer_2022.pdf 

 

The WV Birth to Three Professional Development Team 
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